
Expression of Interest (EOI) 
Fourteen (14) Head of Cattle 
EOI’s are invited for the acquisition of 
two (2) Brahman Cross cows and two (2) 
calves, 3 x Brahman Cross cows, five (5) 
Brahman Cross heifers, one (1) Brahman 
bull and one (1) Brahman Cross mickey. 

Collection of the animals will be from the 
Wondai Holding Yards, Bunya Highway, 
Wondai.

Receipt of EOI’s close 12.00pm on Thursday 
23 January 2020.  The highest or any offer 
may not necessarily be accepted. 

For further information please contact 
Council’s Stock Route Officer on 4189 9100.

Mark Pitt PSM
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

PUBLIC NOTICE


